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19th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you that to enable your child to take part within PE lessons they are to 
wear the correct school, PE Kit.  
 
This includes, navy polo t-shirt, leggings or tracksuit bottoms, PE jumper and trainers. However, 
to support with the cost of living, the only compulsory item is the navy PE polo shirt.  Plain 
navy or black leggings or tracksuit bottoms can be worn for classes that are non-branded and 
plain.  
 
PE kit can be purchased from the online store: www.tcugroup.co.uk or by visiting Top Class 
Uniforms at 4 Moulton Place, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE5 3RL. 
 
With a change of weather, we are also allowing students to wear layers of clothing underneath 
kit to keep warm outdoors, we allow plain navy or back non branded jumpers to be worn over 
kit. However, no coats are permitted as part of lessons.  
 
In addition, all jewellery is to be removed, including stud earrings and long hair to be tied up.  
 
Failing to wear the correct kit and refusing to borrow school kit will end up in a C4 
consequence. This will then mean that your child will not take part in PE and will attend a 
buddy classroom instead, with a scheduled academic catch up detention.  
 
If any additional support is needed from anything outlined above, please do contact 
Stacey.latty@northernleaderstrust.org directly for further support.  
 
Many thanks for your support in this. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ms S Latty 
Head of Faculty  
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